June 2012 update

At this time, the structural steel work has been completed. Work on the exterior
envelope has begun, including masonry blocking and light gauge metal framing. The
roof installation of the gymnasium is underway. Concrete floors were installed on
the 2nd and 374 floors of the building and installation of under slab utilities continued
in preparation for concrete placement on the 1st floor.

The programming for Furniture, Fixtures and Equipment (FF&E) has begun. Faculty
and staff are meeting with an FF&E consultant to establish specific needs for each
department.

Please click here to view the new photos from this month.

Thank you for your continued interest in the new school project.

Sincerely,
The School Building Committee



